                           REMINDER - REMINDER - REMINDER  
TO:  ALL MARYLAND NARFE MEMBERS 
 FROM: Bruce A Fowler Ph.D., A.T.S.
Chair, NARFE Maryland Federal Legislative Committee

Hi All: THIS IS A REMINDER TO PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR FEDERAL SERVICE BIOS FOR INCLUSION IN THE MARYLAND 2018 PROFILES IN CIVIL SERVICE BOOKLET IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE SO!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 2017 Maryland Profiles in Civil Service has proven to be a great success in communicating the essential work conducted every day by the Federal workforce to members of Congress and the public in general. Our Profiles in Civil Service template has also been requested by Federations in Colorado and Kansas, as a model for them to use in communicating the contributions of their NARFE members to the respective delegations of those States. We have started something positive on behalf of Federal employees current, future and retired, but need to keep up our momentum! So please encourage your Federal colleagues / and NARFE chapter members to send in their bios to Pat Farmer by email at buttonspaf@aol.com or by postal mail to: 13304 Briarwood Drive, Laurel, MD 20708, for inclusion in the next edition of our Profiles in Civil Service. If we do not provide accurate stories of our respective contributions to America – who will? 
